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ANNOUNCEMENT

The board of directors (“Board”) of K. Wah International Holdings Limited
(“Company”) announces that Mr. William Lo Chi Chung (“Mr. Lo”) has resigned as an
executive director of the Company with effect from 1 January 2007 due to job
re-deployment. Mr. Lo has confirmed that there is no disagreement with the Board and
there is no other matter relating to his resignation that needs to be brought to the
attention of the shareholders of the Company.

The Board would like to express its gratitude to Mr. Lo for his valuable efforts and
contributions to the Company during his terms of service.

As at the date of this announcement, the executive directors of the Company are Dr. Lui Che Woo
(Chairman), Mr. Francis Lui Yiu Tung, Mr. Eddie Hui Ki On, Mr. Lennon Lun Tsan Kau and Ms. Paddy Tang
Lui Wai Yu; the non-executive directors are Mr. Michael Leung Man Kin and Dr. Philip Wong Kin Hang;
and the independent non-executive directors are Sir David Akers-Jones, Dr. Leo Lee Tung Hai, Dr. Robin

Chan Yau Hing, Dr. Charles Cheung Wai Bun and Mr. Robert George Nield.

By Order of the Board of
K. Wah International Holdings Limited

Ricky Chan Ming Tak
Company Secretary

Hong Kong, 1 January 2007

Please also refer to the published version of this announcement in The Standard.
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